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Monday, 11 March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Howletts Zoo Trip - Tuesday 18th June 2024 

Year 5 have organised an educational visit to Howletts Wild Animal Park on Tuesday 18th June, which links with 

our English text and Thematic learning. 

The children will need to arrive at school for 8.30am and we are hoping to return by 3.30pm. Please note that this 

is after the usual school finish time. Should there be any delay in our return journey, the school office will 

endeavor to keep parents informed. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle (with enough water for the whole day) in a rucksack.  

Children who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  Children will need to wear full 

school uniform; however, they can wear comfortable trainers as there will be lots of walking on the day. Children 

need to come prepared for all weathers including a sun hat/cap, sun cream and waterproof coat or jacket. 

There is a gift shop, but please limit spending money to no more than £10.00.  This must be in cash and please 

ensure money is in a named purse/envelope. 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if there are any medical requirements above those, we are already 

aware of.  

Children will need to be responsible for taking travel sickness pills if they need them, both before school and 

before the journey back. Any medication also requires a medical consent form completed 

https://app.keysurvey.co.uk/f/41495001/48ae/ along with the medication in a clearly named envelope to the office 

by Friday 14th June. 

If your child has a Howletts pass, please bring it into school by Friday 14th June 2024 as we will need to take it 

with us. These will be stored safely in the office.  

The cost of the trip will be £21.23, which includes entry to the park and the cost of the coach.  

If your child holds a pass, the cost of the trip will be £11.23. 

Payments for the trip can be made on your MCAS app under Trips.   We are asking for 2 instalments of £11.23 due 
by 22nd March, followed by £10.00 on the 22nd April. 

 
For those with a pass we are asking for £7.23 on the 22nd March and £4 on the 22nd April. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss N Lewis 
Head of Year 5  
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